
 
Good morning Bournebrook friends. Anya and I are missing you, the teachers, and our lovely school but hope you are enjoying family 

time and the sunshine we’ve been lucky enough to have. 

I am very happy to be back working at such a special school. I especially have loved working with those children who, so far, have been 

part of the Worship Group. I have also had some fun with those children at Story Keepers and look forward to continuing with these 

groups once we are back in school. 

I am going to share some weekly prayers with you and some daily devotions for the younger children. 

Please use them as often or as little as you wish. 

Keep smiling and spread peace and joy wherever you are. 

 

 



 

 

 
  

 


